
You're Invited! 

Hi everyone, 

We're excited to announce that we will be hosting a casual holiday get-together at our place! 

Date: December 15, 2023 

Time: 6:00 PM 

Location: 123 Holiday Lane, Festive Town 

Please RSVP by December 10th so we can plan accordingly. 

Looking forward to seeing you all! 

Cheers, 

The Smith Family 


